
 

 
MINISTER NDABENI-ABRAHAMS WHATSAPP ACCOUNT HACKED 

 

STATEMENT 
05 October 2020 

 
The WhatsApp account of Minister of Communications and Digital Technologies, Stella 

Ndabeni-Abrahams has been hacked, resulting in private and confidential information being 

in the hands of a third party. This illegal activity has been reported to relevant authorities 

and platform owners for action. Obtaining and distributing information that is illegally 

obtained is a crime and offenders will be reported to legal authorities.  

 

Enquiries: Mish Molakeng: 082 469 3997   Spokesperson for the Ministry of 

Communications and Digital Technologies   

 


